
DATE: July 25,2002 
TO: Cochran Keating 
FROM: Louis J. Yambor 
RE: FPL, FPC, for Confidentiality on the Management Audit as 

requested within Docket No. 01 1605-E1 

All companies, as cited above, seek confidential treatment regarding BRR's review entitled Review 
of Internal Controls of Florida 3 Investor Owned Utilities for Fuel and Wholesale Energy 
Tru nsa ct ions. 

I concur that all four have valid requests and they should be granted as solicited. 
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Copies to: Bureau of Records and Hearing Services 
Office of the General Counsel 




